
 

 

Pursuant to call, a Public Hearing of the Henrietta Fire District, County of Monroe, State of New York, was duly held at 

the Henrietta Fire District House #4 at 850 Bailey Rd, West Henrietta, NY on August 13, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:     MEMBERS ABSENT: 

Chairman,  F. Joseph Martin, Jr.   

Commissioner,  William Heist     

Commissioner,  William R. Gilchrist 

Commissioner,  Philip H. Mancini 

Commissioner,  Terry Ovenshire   

Sec. /Treasurer,  Barbara A. Schaeffer 

PT Treasurer,      Samantha Robinson 

Counsel,  Louise R. Beale 

 

A Public Hearing was held on August 13, 2019, at 5:30 PM, for the purpose of considering the 

following proposed resolution which amends Resolution No. 56, 2006 of the Board of Fire Commissioners, and 

hearing all persons interested in the subject concerning same: 

Resolved that pursuant to Town Law Section 176 (18-a), the Board of Fire Commissioners of the 

Henrietta Fire District does hereby determine that due to the growth of the District, additional paid firefighters 

are needed to meet the needs of the community it serves, therefore it is in the public interest of the residents of 

the Fire District to employ up to 70 paid firefighters, with the maximum total salaries and other compensation 

for such firefighters to be $10,500,000. 

 

Chairman Martin addressed the attendees to explain the reason for this resolution and the need to update 

the figures to reflect the current and future needs of the district. 

 

Comments and questions were addressed from Ms. Pat Boehmke (3 Eagle Pine Way), Ms. Beth White 

(128 Eagle Pine Way), Mike Stafford (32 Essex) and Vince Burroughs (York NY- Genesee County). 

 

 Commissioner Martin closed the Public Hearing at 5:45 PM. 

 

 

 

  

  


